
 

 

 

 

 

 

During this stay at home time, the Felder Group wants to inspire and support 
all woodworkers across the country with the #felderchallenge. 

“We are looking for new, creative ideas for exciting do-it-yourself projects,” the 
company said. “Have you built something by yourself and are really proud of 

it? We want to see it: Show us your very own, individual and unique do-it-
yourself project. 

“Write your own woodworking success story now, inspire others andsecure 

great prizes such as our Hammer HS 950, Felder FB 510, our FAT 500 S and 

many more.” 

The submission deadline is May 25, 2020. 

CLICK HERE for details and entry instructions. 

 

https://www.felder-group.com/en-us/felderchallenge

